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Reliance Matrix to Speak at Workday Rising 2023 
 

August 30, 2023 10:00 AM Eastern Daylight Time 
 
PHILADELPHIA--(BUSINESS WIRE)--Reliance Matrix, a Workday Software Alliance partner, is proud to be a 
Signature Sponsor of the upcoming Workday Rising 2023 in San Francisco, California. 
 
Workday Rising is a top forum to connect with customers and partners worldwide, and explore how Workday is 
putting artificial intelligence (AI) and machine learning (ML) to work in powerful, responsible ways. 
 
Reliance Matrix VP of Total Rewards & HR Operations, Shera Chase, will present during the “Workday in 
Insurance” session on Wednesday, September 27 to discuss measurable efficiencies created through human 
capital management (HCM) transformation and three must-take steps to ensure success. 
 
While at Workday Rising, don’t miss the opportunity to connect with other Reliance Matrix leaders through: 
 

• Demos: Stop by the Reliance Matrix booth on the exhibit floor to learn more about how Reliance Matrix 
can support all facets of absence and employee benefit administration as an integrated solution. 

• 1:1 sessions: Meet with our Chief Solutions Officer, Gordon Smith, and Chief Marketing Officer, Patrick 
Trinsey, to learn about our roadmap and upcoming enhancements. Contact us to request a meeting. 

 
Reliance Matrix, a leader in absence and employee benefits, is a trusted Workday Software Alliance partner, 
specializing in creating meaningful efficiencies and enhanced customer experience for employers that sponsor 
employee benefits and/or outsource absence administration with the company. 
 
The Workday Rising conference will be held at the Moscone Center in San Francisco, Calif., September 26-29, 
2023. For more information about Workday Rising, visit https://rising.workday.com/us.html. 
 
For more information, to schedule an in-person meeting or booth tour, contact your Reliance Matrix sales, 
account manager, or email SalesandMarketingHQ@rsli.com. 
 
Contacts 
Chris Murray 
610-864-9123 
cmurray@btcmarketing.com 
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About Reliance Matrix 

 

Reliance Matrix delivers employee benefit, absence management and workforce productivity solutions through 
the financial stability of a top-rated insurance carrier, the proven innovation of an absence TPA, and the daily 
commitment of thousands of team members across America. Where larger competitors offer size, we inspire 
confidence and long-term engagement through integration, reliability, and dedication to providing customized 
solutions. 

 
Born in 1907, Reliance Standard Life Insurance Company is a leading provider of employee benefits, absence 
management and retirement savings solutions. Matrix Absence Management traces its roots to Silicon Valley at 
the dawn of the tech boom. Seamless and secure, we innovate and deliver products and programs to help 
individuals, employers, brokers, and fiduciaries protect and nurture those most important to them. 

 
Reliance Matrix is a member of the Tokio Marine Group. Tokio Marine Holdings, Inc., the ultimate holding 
company of the Tokio Marine Group, is incorporated in Japan and is listed on the Tokyo Stock Exchange. The 
Tokio Marine Group operates in the property and casualty insurance, reinsurance, and life insurance sectors 
globally. The Group’s main operating subsidiary, Tokio Marine & Nichido Fire (TMNF), was founded in 1879 and 
is the oldest and leading property and casualty insurer in Japan. 
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